Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc.

Minutes of First Quarter Homeowner’s Meeting

March 15, 2018
The quarterly meeting of Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc. was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by the president, Doug Newsome.  All board members and officers were present with the exception of Robert Gorham, Linda Ball and Stannica Delancy.  

New residents residing at 943 Peel Castle were introduced as Leon and Laina Smith.  

The approved minutes of the last quarterly meeting have been posted on the web site. 

Financials: 
Steve Richardson provided the financial report and explained the use of each account. 
Total in all accounts is $213,974.63.  Total of accounts receivable is $54,471.57.  
Neloise Adkins made the motion and was seconded by Debra Adams to accept the financials as reported.  

Tennis Court: 

The walls of the tennis court will be painted after pollen season.  

Playground:

Holding up well.  

Pool: 

The due date to turn in old pool keys is March 31st.  These keys will re-keyed.

Pool re-grouting and other small maintenance items is scheduled. 

The first phase of brick work on the pool wall is scheduled.  
Tree Trimming: 

Ace tree service will be coming out soon to trim along the bridge and a few other locations on the common grounds.  

Yard Sale: 

There will be one yard sale this year scheduled on May 5 with a rain date of May 12.  

There being no further business to come before the meeting it was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.  
Refreshments were enjoyed by all.  

    






Respectfully submitted,








Gregg Shafer 








Secretary

